
Northwest Area Command 

Community Policing Council 

June 21, 2023 Agenda 
 

 

 

CODE OF CONDUCT 

 

Be respectful.  Focus on topic.  Don’t interrupt.  Be concise.  Speak with good intentions. 

 

I. Welcome/Call to Order -Welcome to guests from the both Northwest and 
Southwest Areas 

 
II. Roll Call/Quorum – Panel Introduction 

 
III. Approval of Agenda  

 
IV. Approval of May minutes 

 
V. Commander David Saladin Northwest crime update and overview of various 

initiatives that are underway – bring your questions!  
 

VI. Pete Gelabert, Crime Specialist updates on upcoming events and crime activities 
and proactive measures we can take. 
 

VII. Commander Rene Barraza Southwest Crime update and overview and initiatives 
underway in the South. All questions are welcome. 
 

VIII. IMR 17 (the Independent Monitor’s Report) Update – APD Commander 
Landavazo will provide an update on the City’s compliance with the CASA (City 
of Albuquerque’s Stipulated Agreement with the US DOJ). The whole report can 
be found at https://www.cabq.gov/cpoa/documents/imr-17-w-appendix-a-and-
b.pdf 
 

IX. EFIT Update – Mr. Daryl Neier and Mr. Bill Hurlock will join us for an update on 
EFIT I and II. EFIT is the External Use of Force Investigation Team. They are 
training Internal Investigations personnel and helping with the backlog of use of 
Force reviews. 
 

X. Public input and questions – suggest topics you would like covered in the future 
and any crime related issues your neighborhood is facing. 

 
XI. Our next meeting will be held July 19th in person or by zoom. We will have presentations from 

AT&T and APD Deputy Cmdr. Kyle Hartsock will discuss the role of the Shield Unit and Case 
Catcher, the new integrated software designed to help proactively address crime and better 
prepare for prosecution.  August Officer Jeffrey Bludworth will provide a Deep Dive into the Multi-
Agency Task Force. In July we are planning to hear about Case Catcher, the new tool being 
implemented to help support prosecutions of criminals. Please send comments or suggestions for 
presentations to Karen Schwartz, Chair by email at NorthwestCPC@cabq.gov 

 


